
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welbourn Church of England Primary School   

   ‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’            

Friday 25th February 2022

 

Tuesday 1st March                

Pancake day activities (Shrove 

Tuesday)  

Wednesday 2nd March                 

Ash Wednesday worship  

Friends of School meeting  

Thursday 3rd March                  

World Book Day 

Friday 4th March                            

Year 3/4 Dynamos Cricket Festival 

for selected children with Carre’s 

Sport at M.A.C. Leisure Centre  

Friday 18th March                        

Red Nose Day  

Thursday 24th March                 

Topaz history visit to St Chad’s 

church  

Tuesday 29th March                  

Parent Forum 9.00am  

Amethyst Class music performance 

Wednesday 30th March                

The Joy Foundation worship  

Thursday 31st March                

Easter service at St Chad’s church – 

10.30am 

2.30pm Easter disco/egg hunt 

Friday 1st April – Inset day  

Wednesday 20th April              

Children return to school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to Term 4! We hope you all enjoyed the half term break. We 

started this week with an Inspiration day. The children began their new 

topics this week, which have been launched by Inspiration Day on 

Monday. The children enjoyed art, PE, Design technology and team 

building skills – photos can be viewed on our social media sites.  

Our topics are driven by geography or history and are linked to key books 

for the children to enjoy. The topics are: 

As historians, Topaz Class will be exploring the question, ‘How has 

Welbourn changed over time?’ 

As geographers, Emerald Class will be exploring the question, ‘Where 

does the river flow?’ 

As historians, Amethyst Class will be exploring the question, ‘Who were 

the Anglo Saxons and Vikings?’ 

We are looking forward to sharing our learning this term in school – dates 

will be sent out for the last week of term.  

  

Clubs 

Just a reminder that clubs will continue this term and if you would like to 

sign your child up for a club, please contact the school office. These 

include:  

Monday: Sports (EYFS and KS1) and Cooking Club (KS2) 

Tuesday: Film Club (everyone) and Forest School Club (KS2) 

Wednesday: Football Club (All) 

Thursday: Art and Craft Club (All) 

 

P.E Kit 

P.E days continue to be on a Monday and Wednesday. Please ensure 

that your children wears a blue or white T-shirt, a school jumper or 

black/blue hooded top and black or blue jogging bottoms or shorts. It is 

not a non-uniform day.  

 

Food in school 

We have children and staff with allergies in school, please remember that 

the following foods are not allowed to be brought into school: nuts, egg, 

coconut, Kiwi, peas, melon, mustard, sesame seeded rolls or bread.   

We appreciate your support to help us keep our children and staff safe.  

 

Covid updates 

As you know, the Government have updated the guidance for schools to 

reflect the ‘Living safely with Covid strategy’.  At present all staff and 

pupils should still isolate for a minimum of 5 days if they either have 

symptoms of Covid19 or have had a positive test. Although this is no 

longer a legal requirement, it remains government policy and guidance. 

Staff will continue to test weekly. 

Have a great weekend!  

Mrs T Boulter   

‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’  

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Safeguarding 

We are committed to 

Safeguarding young children. Our 

updated Safeguarding and Child 

Protection policy is on our school 

website. (TAB Parents/ policies) If 

you have any concerns about the 

welfare of a child, please call: 

01522782111.  

 



Let’s take a look at our learning this week … 

In Topaz Class, for Inspiration day, we explored key places in Welbourn and painted them to 

make a map. We created ‘Our World’ collage pictures and had lots of fun playing parachute 

games in PE.  

 

In Emerald Class, as part of Inspiration day, we recapped how the Water Cycle works and 

completed a range of science experiments to explore precipitation, condensation and 

evaporation. We also used water colours to re-create Claude Monet’s water lilies.   

   

In Amethyst Class, for Inspiration day we were being archaeologists and exploring Viking 

and Anglo Saxon artefacts. We also made Viking runes using wood to create our names.  

    

Please follow us on Twitter https://twitter.com/WelbournPrimary , Facebook and Instagram  

 ‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’ 

https://twitter.com/WelbournPrimary

